
Hiawatha Field Area General 
Information

• The wells not drilled by Whiting Oil and Gas Corporation (WOGC) 
but operated by WOGC until January of 2016 in this field have had 
multiple operators prior to WOGC.  Therefore WOGC does not have 
a complete file of every document that was formulated or filed for 
these wells in the past.

• Based on a review of the files at COGCC and BLM there is very little 
in the files of the agencies either.  It is uncertain why the records 
are so poor, but the multiplicity of operators and the multiple 
offices of USGS and later BLM that at various times had oversight 
responsibility for these wells is probably a contributing factor 

• This area was under the jurisdiction of three different WOGC 
Foreman, several engineers and three different production offices 
were involved in its operation which no doubt contributed to the 
poor records.



Lion Government 34-26
• This site is on federal surface and minerals

• The reserve pit that once existed at the Lion Government 
34-26, API 05-081-07274, was permitted by WOGC in 
December 2005 and approved by COGCC in February 2006 
as Pit Permit No. 283075 as part of the APD process.  It was 
a 125’ X 75’ X 10’ plastic lined reserve pit for holding drill 
cuttings.  This is in accordance with the APD approved for 
the well. A copy of this COGCC permit is attached.  

• The reserve pit existed at the time the well was spudded in 
September 2006. 

• The exact date the reserve pit was covered is unknown.  In 
a Google Earth image from late 2006 the pit is present.  The 
image is dated September 2006, however it is likely from 
later in the year as no rig is in evidence in the picture. The 
next image from October 2011 shows the reserve pit 
covered and vegetation well established on the site.  



Lion Government 34-26
• It takes at least two years for vegetation to establish in 

ideal conditions in this area based on review of the 
prior reclamation efforts in the area so it seems 
probable the site was reclaimed no later than 2008.   
This would be consistent with dates the other pits in 
the area of similar vintage were covered.   

• There is not a copy of a sundry notifying COGCC of pit 
closing in the WOGC file and there is not one in the 
BLM or COGCC files reviewed.

• A State inspection 7-30-2012 indicated interim 
reclamation was satisfactory so the state was clearly 
aware of the closures.  The prior inspection in 2-10-11 
also indicated the inspection was satisfactory.



Lion Government 34-26
• There is not a copy of a sundry notifying BLM of pit closing in 

the WOGC file, the BLM file or the COGCC file reviewed. It is 
probable this was done with a verbal approval and the follow-
up mailing of a sundry did not occur.  

• WOGC is submitting a retroactive filing with COGCC showing 
the filling and reclamation of the pit with the referenced 
attachments. This filing will reflect a reclamation date of June 
2008 unless we can find better information before it is filed.



Future Lion Government 34-26 Site – Early 2006



Lion Government 34-26 – Late 2006

Reserve Pit Just After Drilling Complete



Lion Government 34-26  10-2011

Reclaimed and Reseeded 
Reserve Pit Site With Established 
Vegetation
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